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City of Somerville, Massachusetts

Conservation Commission

Joseph A. Curtatone

Mayor
MEMORANDUM

To:
Mayor Joseph A. Curtatone
From:
Rachel F. Kelly, Conservation Agent

Re:
Interest in Appointment, John E. Hultgren, 18 Carlton Street, Apartment 1, Somerville, MA 02143
Date:
December 13, 2010
John E. Hultgren of 18 Carlton Street in Somerville has expressed his interest in being appointed a Conservation Commissioner. He has attended the past Conservation Commission meeting (December 6, 2010), and has come in to meet with me and the Director of Transportation and Infrastructure. One of the acting Commissioners would like to step down from the position, enabling Mr. Hultgren to fill her seat. For the past two years Mr. Hultgren has served on the Enforcement Council for the Environmental Protection Agency Region 1 and has worked in this field since 1999. Current Commissioners voted to favorably endorse and recommend his application to the Commission at the last meeting, on December 6th. Attached is Mr. Hultgren’s formal request to the Mayor and his resume for review. Please let me know of any questions, and of any updates from your office.
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